





BEST USED BOOK SALE

The December Book Sale is coming up on Friday, December 2 from
3:00-7:00 p.m. and Saturday, December 3 from 10:00 a.m.-2:00 p.m.

Featured this time will be NEW books, games, puzzles and CDs
suitable for gift-giving. The table in the Basement will have many
beautiful “coffee-table” books on cooking, art, history, sports and
popular culture. Many children’s and teen books will be for sale,
including holiday titles and a complete set of hardbound “The Mortal
Instruments” series. There also will be a very attractive International
Collector’s Library with classic literature titles in a “Marie Antoinette”
binding, and The Louis L'Amour Collection of Western fiction. We have
many of the popular 2016 fiction and nonfiction titles too.

The Parking Lot will have many boxes of Bargain Books, both fiction
and non-fiction, for only $1.00 each. Children’s books will be from 25
cents - $1.00 and small paperbacks 5/$1.00. Also look for the colorful
Collier's Junior Classics for Children and teacher materials.

Opportunities abound for individuals, Scout troops, or school/church
service clubs to earn volunteer service credit by helping out at the Book
Sale. Please call Martha Troedson at 355-0650 to volunteer. See you
at the Book Sale!

PARTNERS PROGRAM

Sincere thanks to Nina & Clem Bartolai, Toni Buckner and Carolyn &
David Thomas for renewing their annual commitment to the Partners.
We appreciate your continuing care for our Library.

Welcome to our new Partner, Alejandro T. Komai - we look forward to
meeting you. We thank you for your membership and participation in
the Partners’ efforts to support our Library.

The Lighted Recognition Board is now updated and on display in
the Library - please stop by and find your name(s) and/or consider
becoming a Partner.

Thanks to all for your support this past yearl HAPPY HOLIDAYS!

MARY TUMILTY ENDOWMENT FUND

Two donations have been given to Mary’s Fund during the month of
November. One in memory of Barbara Grippi from her niece, Cheryl
M. House, who lives in Tucson, Arizona. Thank you, Cheryl. Barbara
will be missed - she was a longtime member of the Friends and a staff
member at the Library for many years. Thank you, also, to Ellen F.
O’Leary & Jeffrey J. Plaut for your donation.

VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES

The holidays are upon us — a time for giving. Would you consider
giving some of your time and help support the Library by serving on
one of the Friends various committees?

There are 3 major fund-raising events this year:
- A bi-monthly Best Used Book Sale
- The 47th Annual Wine & Cuisine Tasting
- The 55th Annual Art Fair

Along with our fund-raisers, there are also opportunities to serve on
various committees such as Publicity, Archives, Board Development,
Membership, Newsletter and Volunteer Development.

We hope that you will think seriously of volunteering some of your
time and talents to assist us in these activities that not only benefit the
Library but our community as well.

For more information, please stop by the Library and pick up a
Friends Membership form, Volunteer Opportunity flyer, or contact
Connie Wortham, Volunteer Development Chairperson, at 351-9260
or clwortham 4@msn.com. You can also visit our website, www.
sierramadrelibraryfriends.org for details.

LIBRARY DISPLAY CASE

In December, the display case will feature the Sierra Madre
Rose Float Association’s Rose Parade entry “The Cat’s Away...”
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